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Dear Queensland Government:

I strongly support new laws to ban outdated polluting farm practices that are harming our
Reef.

Improve water quality, cutting run-off will help to stop future crown of thorns starfish
outbreaks, and support coral gardens to recover from coral bleaching. We need strong
laws which ban outdated high polluting practices. We also need a multi-billion dollar fund
to repair Reef catchments and assist farmers to adopt cleaner, more profitable practices.

Improving water quality will have multiple benefits. The benefits to the Reef are clear. It
will ensure that coral is more abundant and stronger in the face of global warming, fishing,
industrialisation and coastal development. A comprehensive water quality improvement
program will boost agriculture and help secure the future of the tourism industry.

Please save our Reef!!

Kind Regards,
Viviane Lambreton






